


















MPC File Number: 9-A-13-RZ 
  
HUBER PROPERTIES / CLEAR WATER PARTNERS LLC 
  
Northeast and southwest sides Emory Church Rd. and I-140, north of Henderson Ln., 
Commission District 5. Rezoning from A (Agricultural) & F (Floodway) to PR (Planned 
Residential) & F (Floodway) 
 
Dear Metropolitan Planning Commission, 
 
As a long time Knox County resident (20+ years), I have seen much 
expansion, some good, some not as good.  I live in the Edgewater 
Subdivision off of Canton Hollow Road and use both Canton Hollow and 
Fox/Emory Church as part of my daily commute.  I have watched as Turkey 
Creek turned from wetland to shopping mecca.  I watched at Concord Park 
was allowed to turn from a family park with a pool and lots of land to play to 
a commercial, for profit restaurant and large. overpriced marina.   
 
I am very opposed to further development of the area.  From that point on 
Emory Church you can see both Fox Road Marina and Concord Marina, 
neither of which is full, making no need for a marina.  TVA water levels make 
it unlikely that 6 boat ramps are even possible in that area, even as far west 
as the property on the proposal extends. But my main opposition is the 
apartments and the traffic created.  
 
Apartments would be an eyesore in the area.  2829 extra vehicle trips on 
those roads would be ridiculous and unsafe.  Any time that it rains or even is 
foggy, there is a collision or vehicle leaving the road on Canton Hollow. 
Canton Hollow can not be widened due to lack of right of way.  Emory Church 
is a little wider but very windy.  With no light at the intersection of Westland, 
there are times of very long waits especially 7 - 9am and 3 - 6pm and all day 
on Saturday.   
 
Lastly is a little more personal as that area is one of the few undeveloped 
area left close to the lake.  The number of wildlife - deer, turkeys, frogs, 
turtles etc - that currently exist on the property cannot be expected to move 
into a small 17.4 acre area that has been deemed unsuitable for apartment 
buildings.  It would just be sad to see so many more animals homeless just 
to accommodate people who have plenty of choices as to where to live. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Ann Zimmerman 
1021 Ashley Michelle Ct 
Knoxville, TN  37934  
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